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I strongly oppose this bill. " Militia" was put into the constitution as a strong militia 

deters a tyrannical government . Changing the wording puts it under the control of the 

governor making us closer to a dictatorship. Get rid of this nonsense bill and start 

doing something positive for Oregonians. 


